
RIDES AVAILABLE TO 
CITIZENS ASSEMBLY
Rides are available for Xatśūll members from the Band 
Office to the Citizen’s Assembly (May 18 & 19) and the 
NStQ Children and Family honouring (May 20).

If you would like a ride, please contact Communications 
Coordinator Max Winkelman at communications@
xatsull.com or call 250-989-2323 ext. 110.

The bus will leave at approximately 7 a.m. with 
breakfast available at the venue.


